## Mrs. Salvitty & Ms. Mitchell January Newsletter-Pre- K

## **More Important Information**

Happy January everyone!!!
We hope you and your family enjoyed
your Christmas and look forward to a
happy and healthy New Year.



## **Important Dates**

Monday, Jan. 15th

School Closed - MLK Day

Wed, Jan. 24th

Teddy Bear Picnic-have your child bring their favorite

stuffed animal to help us celebrate; Vision Screening

Friday, Jan. 26<sup>th</sup>

Conferences

## Classroom News:

As we start the New Year we will continue our work on letters that are formed using little and big curves. Our letters for the month of January will be "Qq", "Gg", "Ss", and "Jj". The children have really been doing a great job so far with their letters! We will be working on position words and rhyming words. We are so proud of all of their hard work.

For Science this month we will be discussing our 5 senses and how we use them. Math this month we will be using sequencing to help create a picture of a snowman. We will also be discussing how each snowflake is unique just like us.

Thank you again for everything you do to help make our classroom special!!!

